Website: http://allsaintschurchdedworth.com

Church phone number 01753 841710

Holiday Bible Club	This highly popular event returns in conjunction with the other churches in West
T I oth Til oth	Windsor for 5 to 12-year olds with many exciting beach activities and featuring bible
Tuesday 6 th – Friday 9 th	stories, singing, craft, games and a beach party!! A perfect way to entertain and
August 10:00am – 2:30pm	inspire your children in the holidays. And it's free!
at All Saints	Please bring a packed lunch. The café will be open too! Michelle has more details.
Bible Classes	Sue Morgan is leading this study course on The Beatitudes : – of this rich blueprint
	of how we lead our lives and our thoughts as Christians. It will be every Tuesday at
	All Saints in the Chapel or Porch with a choice of three times: 09:30am, 1:00pm and 8:00pm. Self-contained each week and all welcome
	There are also Thursday classes taking place at 10:30am in the church and being led by Rev Nigel Richards.
Café opening over the	The café will continue to operate over the summer holidays serving hot and cold
summer 8 th July – 30 th August	drinks along with our delicious selection of cakes, jacket potatoes, toasties,
	sandwiches and other snacks. We are pleased to have two new people helping serve
	over the summer: - Phoebe Richards and Lolo Mamdizvidzn, please drop in for a
	coffee and support them! We'll be opening with the slightly reduced hours of
	10:00am – 2:00pm Monday to Friday from Monday 8 th July
Social lunch	A reminder that this very popular event takes place every Wednesday at 12:30pm
	starting with a communion service followed by a delicious freshly prepared lunch.
	Come along and join in! Last one before the summer break is on Wednesday July
	31 st but there will be an outing to Saville Gardens at some point during August
Safeguarding Training	There is a formal training course delivered by an external specialist for those who
	have already completed the first level online course on Saturday 13th July from
	09:30 – 12:30pm starting with a continental breakfast. A reminder that it is
	compulsory for everyone who is in a serving role in the church with contact with the
	vulnerable and young people to have short first level course on safeguarding,
	followed by an online quiz. Please speak to Jackie Wiggins, our Safeguarding Officer
	and check out our new noticeboard in the foyer!
Running the IT desk	A few people of all ages and IT skills have kindly come forward to run the IT desk at
	services. It's not hard and a very satisfying way of providing your worship offering,
	please could we have one or two more volunteers. Full training will be provided!
Emergency Food Bank	Alan Gass has asked for more of the following: Tinned meat, squash, sugar, coffee,
	jam, ketchup, brown sauce, salad cream, cup a soup, cereals, long-life milk,
	powdered milk, tinned vegetables, pasta sauce, pot noodles
Homeless/Night Shelter	Night Shelter is still running but not overnight with dinner, games and
	entertainment every Thursday evening at All Saints. Speak to Nigel, Liza or Andrea
	for further details of how to help.
Film Club	Film night (as is normally the case) is now postponed until October